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Dear members and friends of Aloha Cares,

An eventful year is ending, giving us the opportunity to look back over 364 days. Do not worry, we will 
not be repeating all the information already published. Nevertheless, it is a good habit to say THANK 
YOU to our generous donors. We were able to successfully solicit donations in various places; it all 
started with our tournament on 15 April 2023, continued with the Christmas market at the Ladies 
Tournament, the Club’s Christmas Tournament and the Ladies Section and we were able to receive 
donations from members who celebrated their milestone birthdays and wished their guests to donate 
to Aloha Cares - a noble way to give back to people in need. The basis that gives us the opportunity 
to help people remains the regular monthly/annual donations! 

A big thank you to all those who have once again provided us with extensive support!

Further thanks go to the donors of 
golf vouchers that we have received 
from the clubs in our neighbourhood 
in recent years for our tournament. To 
this end, Aloha Golf Club invited all 
the managers of the individual clubs 
to a small tournament to give them 
the opportunity to play our course 
and to have a lively exchange of 
ideas over a meal afterwards. It was 
a complete success, and we are 
sure that the support will continue.

At the beginning of next year, our previously privately run organisation will become an official 
foundation. With the help of our President Rafael Fontan, we are able to take this step after more 
than 11 years of activity, which will offer us many advantages. Primarily is the simple possibility of 
issuing donation receipts, which can offer tax advantages to our donors. We will keep you up to date 
and inform you promptly.

Also, about the date of our next tournament: it will take place in March 2024! We will communicate 
exact details as soon as possible. Thanks to Mathias Larsson – Head of Competition Committee – 
who took over the whole organisation of the tournament. Target will be to gain more income for Aloha 
Cares.

We wish you and your families a peaceful and happy Christmas and only the absolute best for the 
New Year. Please stay healthy and well-disposed towards us; we look forward to many encounters in 
the spirit of the people who urgently need our support.

P.S.: You will find information about Aloha Cares on the website of Aloha Golf Club. In case you have 
further questions, please contact us through alohacares@clubdegolfaloha.com

Cristina and Joachim von Kyaw                                                    Lilo and Heinz Goesswein


